
-----Original Message----- 

From: Holly Jennings  

Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 8:58 PM 

To: Middlesex Centre Planning  

Subject: 6, 10, 14 Elmhurst Street Development  

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Good evening,  

 

Please use this email as formal notice of our opposition for rezoning for the development of 6, 10, 14 
Elmhurst Street. We oppose changing the zoning from Urban Residential First Density exception 3 (UR1-
3)’ to a new site-specific ‘Urban Residential Third Density (UR3-x) zone. 

 

The community streets cannot handle this much development within the existing neighbourhood. It will 
cause concerns of increased traffic, access/exit points, traffic safety within the neighbourhood, and 
increased school populations that would go to parkview elementary.  

 

Thank you 

Holly & Steve Jennings 

Peregrine Ave, Komoka 


